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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

This half-term our focus is compassion and my collective worship on Monday focussed on noticing 

those around us that might need a helping hand and the little things, or random acts of kindness, 

that we can do to help.  The children really understood that we can create a ‘domino effect’ of 

kindness by opening a door, helping to carry things or sharing a little more, amongst other things!  

We hope that you can encourage this at home by praising these little moments of showing         

compassion for others.   

Children in year 5/6 have experienced some exciting trips this week.  Upper Key Stage 2 visited the 

Royal Cornwall Museum in Truro to further their knowledge of all things Egyptian whilst our BBeebies 

children visited the fire station.  They excitedly told me about how the firefighters used their hoses to 

put out fires and were very impressed with the fire engines! 

Have a restful weekend everyone.          Mrs Carmichael 

Online Safety news... 

This week, 3 useful links for online safety advice: 

Celtic Cross Education have set up an excellent online safety page, full of advice and 

links to other online resources.   

The website link is:      http://www.celticcross.education/online-safety/ 

The NSPCC is a source of excellent, trustworthy advice on a range of online apps, 

games etc.  Their information can be found at: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

YouTube content is an ongoing issue.  Netaware have produced a page of down-to-

earth advice on:   

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/youtube/ 

NSPCC’s advice is to work with your child as a TEAM: 

Talk about staying safe online 

Explore their online world together 

Agree rules about what is safe and what is not 

Manage your family’s settings and controls 

 



2018/19 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Tues 26th Mar—Rainbows 2 trip to St Blazey Church 

2nd & 3rd April—Parent Consultation Meetings 

Tues 2nd April—Easter Communion—2pm all welcome 

Fri 5th April—Last day of Term, there will be no BBkids afternoon sessions 

Tues 23rd April—Summer Term begins 

Fri 3rd May—Half Price Book fair 

Mon 6th May—May Bank Holiday 

13th—16th May—Year 6 SATs week 

Mon 20th May—Y6 Skern Lodge meeting @ 3.30pm 

27th—31st May—May Half Term 

Fri 7th June—INSET Day 

17th—21st June—Whole School Science Week 

RESIDENTIAL DATES 

9th & 10th May—Y3 Eden Residential Trip 

22nd & 23rd May—Y5 Activity Days 

28th June—1st July—Y6 Skern Lodge Trip 

22nd—24th July—Y4 Porthpean Trip 

 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY PROCEDURES 

In the event of snow or extremely bad weather, we will text out to all parents any closure news. It will also 
be posted on our website and  announced on Radio Cornwall/Pirate FM.  If we take the decision to close the 
school during the school day, you do not need to contact us before collecting your child as this would only 
overload the telephone lines.  Please rest assured we will NOT close the school until all children have been 
collected.                                                                                                           Many Thanks 

 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 95.4% 0 Pelicans 99.26% 7 

Little Fish 91.19% 3 Angels 90.8% 1 

Little Lambs 92.96% 2 Faith 98.52% 1 

Peacocks 94.81% 1 Hope 95.93% 0 

Phoenix 95.79% 1       
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